
ICFAI University to introduce courses on Health and Happiness from 2017-18 

Academic Year – May 19, 2017 

During the meetings held on 17th and 18th May 2017, Boards of Studies of Faculty of 
Management Studies (FMS) and Faculty of Science and Technology (FST) reviewed the 
program structures and course structures/syllabus of all programs and proposed a number 
of changes. It was proposed to introduce Digital Technology oriented courses like Cloud 
Computing, Big Data Analytics, Mobile Computing, Cyber Security, and Digital Marketing in 
the appropriate programs of the University.  

Further, the University plans to introduce “Health and Happiness” as a compulsory course in 
all its programs. It covers physical health, mental health and spiritual health, which also 
includes Yoga sessions. This proposal will be executed on next academic council meeting. 

Commenting on the proceedings, Prof ORS Rao, Vice-Chancellor of the University said, 
“Every year, our University systematically reviews all our programs and curricula in the light 
changes in Technology and changing requirements of the industry so that employability of 
our students is enhanced”. “Course on Health and Happiness will help the students to 
become more health conscious and lead a happy life” , added Prof Rao. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


